
Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing 
 

DEPARTMENT OF LEGAL AFFAIRS 
Florida Elections Commission 
 
The Florida Elections Commission announces the cancellation of a public meeting. 
DATE AND TIME:  Previously scheduled May 14, 2024, meeting is CANCELLED. 
PLACE:   Meeting is Cancelled 
 
The Florida Elections Commission has cancelled the meeting scheduled for May 14, 2024. 
 
For more information, you may contact:  The Commission Clerk at (850) 922-4539 or by email: 
FEC@myfloridalegal.com. 
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